
 

 

                       

 
      
  
 

 

  

 

 

 

  
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Events coming up! 
March-23 
Fri 31st – Easter Service at Wreningham 
All Saints Church  
Fri 31st – Last Day of Term 
Fri 31st – Start of FOWS Easter Trail 
April-23 
Mon 3rd to Mon 17th – Easter Break 
Tues 18th – Back to School 
Thurs 27th – Class 3 & 4 Quadkids 
Athletics at UEA 
May-23 
Mon 1st – Bank Holiday 
w/x Mon 1st – KS1 SATS Week 
Fri 5th – King Charles III Coronation Picnic 
Mon 8th – Bank Holiday 
w/c Mon 8th – KS2 SATS Week 
Weds 10th – Class 3 to Stranger’s Hall 
Thurs 11th – Yrs 3/4 Mini Tennis at Easton 
College (rearranged from 21.02.23) 
w/c Mon 15th – Walk to School Week 
Starts 
Weds 16th – Class Photos 
Thurs 18th – Yrs 4/5/6 Netball at UEA 
w/c Mon 22nd – RE Week 
Mon 22nd – Yrs 2/3/4 Tri Golf 
Fri 26th – FOWS Donut Day 
Mon 29th to Fri 2nd Jun – Half Term Break 
Jun-23 
Mon 5th Jun – Back to School 

Wreningham VC Primary School Newsletter       Friday 31/03/23 

Our Christian Values are  Stewardship  Service  Courage  Perseverance  Hope  Kindness  Forgiveness  Love  
 Friendship  Respect  Compassion  Thankfulness 

 The reading record update results for w/c 20th March  

   will be published after Easter.  

 

If you are having trouble logging your child/ren’s reading record, you may 

require an update to the app.  The BoomReader app for iOS and Android is 

much easier to use than the website on a phone device. 

 

 

 

 

 

    Following on from the message   

   from Team Eco last week, please  

  also note that ‘pen recycling’ is 

available by the main entrance to the  

school. Excludes glue sticks, rulers, 

pencils, rubbers and sharp objects. 

The last week of term brought much delight to the 
children and teachers as it was that time of year 
again when we got to enjoy the infamous annual 
Egg Drop Challenge!  The designs this year included 
eggs encased in marshmallows, some protected with 
bubble wrap, straws, sponges and even devices with 
wings.  It was superb seeing what the children had 
made and whilst there were some cracked eggs, all   

of the children involved handled it really well and cheered each other on.  It 
was a fun and educational morning – well done everybody. 
 
We also welcomed Class 3 parents into school for a family lunch.  It was 
lovely to see so many of you and we look forward to inviting Class 4 parents 
next term. 
 
We ended the week and term with our Easter Service at  
Wreningham All Saints Church.  The children also sang their hymns  
beautifully including Morning Has Broken, When I Needed a Neighbour, 
All In An Easter Garden and Lord of the Dance.  Some of the Year 6 children 
played the Ocarina and guitars and we said a fond farewell to the Rev’d Lydia 
who has been our School Vicar for several years.  Rev’d Lydia is retiring and 
moving to Somerset and we welcome Rev’d Dawn Davidson who will support 
the school going forwards. 
A big thank you to Tara King who sketched a beautiful Wren, which was 
presented to Rev’d Lydia at the end of the service. 
 
Wishing you all and your families a wonderful, happy, healthy and 
hopefully warmer Easter break. Thank you for all your continued support. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
How Hill Residential  - This week, Class 3 have 
had the wonderful experience of going on their 
residential trip to How Hill.  We hope that the 
children enjoyed their time and all the activities, 
food and time with their friends. 
The children’s busy programme included dyke 
dipping, nature trails, dyke animal study, weaving, 

boat trip, owl pellet dissection and orienteering (just to name a few!).  What 
an adventure! The children behaved brilliantly and were a credit to the 
school. 
 

Stars of the Week 
Class 1: Isla, Henry D  Class 2: Mia, Darcie 
Class 3: Esme, Celia  Class 4: Krystal, Sophia 

Message to Class 2 Parents: if your child has accidentally come home 

with a blue school watch, please can this be returned asap.  These are 

needed for the time team tasks.  Thank you.  

Message from the Office: if  

you have any old but still  

useable clean tea-towels, 

which you no longer need, we  

would be grateful for any donations via 

the office please.  Thank you. 

 The new menus are attached 

  with the newsletter. 


